From: |

Sent: 04 October 2023 12:37
To: NEW RT1 <RT1@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: APP/C3105/W/23/3321715

Dear Inspector,

| thought you would be interested in a possible false statement made on the
application in respect of the ownership of the Pub whereby he has stated and
signed to say he is the sole owner of the property . On the attached Land
register copy of the ownership for the property you will note that he is not the
owner!!

Regards

Coordinator for the BBSG (Bishops Blaize Support Group)

You may be interested in the fact that since they bought the pub it has been
shut for years at a time while they make many planning applications most of
which failed. 25 planning applications and 14 appeals)

The BBSG will be sending you more objection details in the near future.



